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Dereham Road travel improvements – Project update 
 

In the our last update dated 11 September 2024, a future road closure was mentioned for 
the Breckland Road / Dereham Road cul-de-sac area, with dates to be provided at later 
stage. These dates have now been agreed, with further details outlined below:  
 
Breckland Road / Dereham Road Cul-de-Sac – Daytime Road Closure  
 
A daytime road closure to allow for completion of the final stage of resurfacing will be 
implemented from the Three Mile Lane junction / Bowthorpe Roundabout along Breckland 
Road up to and including the Dereham Road cul-de-sac. This will commence on Monday 
28 October 2024 and will run for a total of 5 days between the hours of 7:00am – 5:00pm, 
subject to weather conditions. 
 
An official diversion route will be in place for general traffic via: Three Mile Lane, Grove 
Avenue, Gurney Road and Dereham Road – A1074, as seen below:   
 

 
 
Norfolk County Council thank you for your continued patience while these works take 
place.  
 
 
For further information 
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Transport for Norwich - transportfornorwich@norfolk.gov.uk or Tel. 0344 800 8020. 
 
Up-to-date information about roadworks in Norfolk is available on the County Council 
website at www.norfolk.gov.uk/roadworks 
 
Background  
 
The Department for Transport (DfT) has awarded £32m of funding to TfN from the 
Transforming Cities Fund to deliver a range of schemes across Greater Norwich. These 
projects aim to improve access to jobs, training and retail by supporting improvements to 
sustainable modes of transport, while also responding to issues around air quality. 
 
 

If you need this report in large print, audio, Braille, 
alternative format or in a different language please contact 
0344 800 8020 and ask for Kath Flowers or textphone 0344 
800 8011 and we will do our best to help. 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 


